
'AICnifeb Zictfez Zonate 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 

November 17, 1971 

Dear Bud, 

Just a short note to thank you for 

sending along the papers prepared by your 

associates on the Supreme Court nominations. 

As always, Bud, I appreciate your kind 

consideration. 

With best regards, I remain, 

Sincerely 

Birch Bayh 

Bernard Fensterwald, Esq. 
Fensterwald & Ohlhausen 
Law Offices 
905 16th Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20006 


